
Hello, 
 
I’m writing you today with a last minute plea to vote NO today. Most people don’t realize the effect this 
will have on the lives of many families. I am not anti vaccine. I am against our government and 
pharmaceutical companies, who have no liability for their products, telling us what to inject into our 
own children. That is a RIGHT of the parent to make that decision and it is a RIGHT of the children to get 
an education they deserve.  
 
PLEASE don’t give in to the scare tactics. Vote NO today.  
 
I thank you from the bottom of my heart.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sara DeFilipps 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


